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7/31/2012
Dear Belk Supplier,

Belk values your partnership and remains committed to find ways to improve the flow of Information that is required for joint supply chain efficiencies. Belk has invested in major changes in our merchandising processes and systems to help us improve our assortments and flow of merchandise in the stores, and we are introducing new Oracle software beginning late this summer.
Part of this change is to enhance the accuracy of data synchronization in our system.  We are implementing additional product attributes to supplement the current Product and UPC information provided to us today by our suppliers via GXS Catalogue.   These changes are aligned with other department store attribute requests, and help keep Belk at the forefront of retail collaboration.
Please review the attached summary document which lists all of the additional attributes that GXS will provide.  Not all of these attributes will apply to your merchandise. Please review the list and if applicable please start uploading your GXS Catalogue account with the new information. Note that some attributes are considered  “required”.   Belk merchants will be following up with our suppliers on the new requested GXS attributes as it pertains to their specific business segment.
If you have any questions regarding loading the data please contact GXS at: 

1-877-446-6847 opt 1, Email – cshelp@gxs.com.

We would like to start receiving this data as of August 27, 2012.  However, as always Belk merchants will work with our partners on specific timelines relating to their individual business needs.  
If you have any questions about attribute requirements or how it applies to your product, please contact Belk Merchandise Support Item Control Team at 704-357-1000 ext 6588, or email Merch_Support@Belk.com
Belk appreciates your continued efforts to strengthen our partnership.

Sincerely,

Kathy Bufano
President & Chief Merchandising Officer

Belk Stores

